
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
 

 

7th January 2020 
 

Head Teacher, Mr T Loft 
Email:  trevor.loft@bcpru.org.uk 
 
Bradford AP Academy Central – Jesse St 
Jesse Street 
Bradford  
BD8 0JQ 
Head of Centre:  Mr Richard Bottomley 
Tel:  01274 491986 
Email:  richard.bottomley@bradford.gov.uk  
 
Bradford AP Academy Central - Aireview 
Baker Street 
Saltaire 
BD18 3JE  
Head of Centre:  Mr Liam Gordon 
Tel:  01274 585318 
Email:  liam.gordon@bradford.gov.uk 

Dear colleague, 
 
Thank you for showing an interest in coming to join the team at Bradford AP Academy 
Central (BAPAC). At BAPAC we are committed to making a difference for the young people 
who are given the opportunity to benefit from our successful and well-resourced AP 
Academy.  
 
The opportunity has arisen to recruit a AP and Home Engagement Manager. The post is 
available to start as soon as possible, dependent on resignation periods etc. The role will 
involve managing young people who are attending AP at a number of our preferred providers 
and supporting young people and families to engage with education. Within the role, you will 
work closely with the Senior Leadership Team to meet the needs of young people who are 
either in commissioned AP or are being educated at home. 
 
The successful candidate will join a very successful and supportive staff team that have 
created an offer that is very successful at meeting the diverse needs of our young people. 
Our success  is a result of hard work and commitment from all staff. Equally importantly 
however, is the collegiate and supportive manner in which we have evolved. Staff feel proud 
of the difference that we are making, because they all own a part of it. 
 
BAPAC are part of the Exceed Academies Trust and have benefitted from the support and 
infrastructure that the Trust offers. This has allowed for practice to improve further and has 
cemented BAPACs strategic position within the local authority offer.    
 
The deadline for applications is at 9am on Monday 27th January 2020. Shortlisting will take 
place following this and interviews will be held on w/c 3rd February 2020. Successful 
candidates are welcomed to visit BAPAC before they attend their interview. In addition, I 
would recommend that candidates view our website on www.bapacentral.org.uk   
 
If you feel that you could make a positive contribution at BAPAC, please take some time to 
apply for the post and make a difference! 
 
 
Good luck,  

 
Trevor Loft 


